
10/11/24 

Good afternoon Broad Street families, 

Our Halloween Parade and Fall Festival are quickly approaching, and we 
wanted to reach out with all the details! Attached you will find a letter 
from Mrs. Whitcraft on our Parade. If you have any questions or 
concerns, feel free to contact the main office. 

Have a nice evening! 

 


